
John A. Gupton College 

Privacy Policy 

 

We take your privacy seriously. The privacy policy supports the applicable laws 

required by the State of TN. John A. Gupton College and third party entities are 

utilized to support the security of our financial systems. The information collected 

from students/applicants are not released unless required to do so by law. Any 

information supplied through the John A. Gupton College website is maintained by 

the College and complies with all Federal, State, and College privacy laws, which 

include FERPA and HIPPA.  

Information Collected 

We collect personal information that you voluntarily provide to us when submitting a 

form requesting information. This could include your name, address, email address, 

telephone number, and prior educational background (name of institution, degree 

earned, etc.). 

How do we use your personal information? 

We use the information to communicate with you about our programs. We may also 

inform you of changes to the programs.  

We do not disclose your personal information to a third party unless required to do so 

by law or any other government body.  

Data Security 

We are committed to protecting the security of your information. We believe we have 

appropriate physical and electronic procedures to secure your information and prevent 

an unauthorized incident. Only authorized employees will be given access to your 

information. However, no data transmission over the Internet can be guaranteed to be 

totally secure.  


